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Appointment of New Chief Financial Officer 

 

VHM Limited (“VHM” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Cameron Knox as its new Chief Financial Officer effective immediately. Mr Knox will initially 

be engaged on a part-time basis with a view to this increasing in line with the Company’s 

growth. 

Mr Knox has held several senior finance positions during the past 20 years, primarily in the 

mining and resource sector for both listed and unlisted companies. He has a wealth of 

experience raising capital, financing projects, negotiating offtake agreements, and achieving 

governance and compliance objectives. 

VHM Chief Executive Officer, Ron Douglas, commented: “We are delighted to welcome 

Cameron into the business and are confident that his experience will play a key role in the 

Company's transition from explorer to developer.” 

 

ENDS 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of VHM. 
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Company Secretary 
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